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This week we welcomed back our Year 1 
children, much like the Year 6s they 
settled back into school life seamlessly 
and they’ve had a great first week back. 
They have had a busy week back in 
school and as you can tell by the photo 
on the next page – it’s been a really 
enjoyable one too. 
Next week we hope to begin to welcome 
back our Reception children and we are 
making plans to cater for any potential 
wider-opening for other year groups.  
 
I haven’t included our question and 
answer section this week; the reason 
being is that this week you all returned 
our Parental Survey for Home Learning 
and Return to School.  There were some 
questions that came up from that so I 
will answer those within the summary of 
responses which will be sent out. 
Thank you to everyone for completing 
that, it was great to hear your feedback 

Buryan Bulletin  

Key Dates 

 
 
Monday 22nd  June – 
Welcome back Reception! 
 
Wednesday 22nd July – End 
of the school year 

 

and is extremely useful as we 
continuously look to improve. 
 
We have been so impressed with 
everyone’s level of engagement with 
your home learning, whether it be 
through Google Classrooms or other 
resources we have provided.  We 
would like to remind you to keep on 
reading your digital books through 
Active Learn.  This is a great way to 
keep up your reading skills.  If you 
have forgotten your login details then 
please email Mrs King on 
lking@stburyanacademy.org 
 
We would also like to remind you 
that now is a really good time to be 
practicing your Times Tables 
Rockstars!  Let’s try to get up that 
leaderboard.  Again, if you have 
forgotten your password then let us 
know so that we can remind you of it. 
 
If you haven’t already, please go and 
vote for us on the Calor community 
project page to help us raise money 
for our outdoor learning space.  You 
can do so here: 
https://communityfund.calor.co.uk/out
door-learning-space-at-st-buryan-
primary-school 

Finally, a big thank you to Mrs Rendle 
for organising and to everyone who 
helped fundraise for new library 
books.  We managed to raise over 
£1000 and you can see a selection of 
these new books here! 
Have a great weekend, 
 

Mr Josh McDonald 
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School Dinner Menu 
w/c22/06/20 

Monday – homemade pizza 
(pepperoni or margarita) with 

beans and crispy potatoes 
Chocolate Mousse 

 
Tuesday - Creamy turkey with 

white rice, garden peas & 
cauliflower 
Iced buns 

 
Wednesday - Homemade 

southern fried chicken wraps 
with homemade potato 
wedges, onion rings & 

spaghetti hoops 
Meringue Eton Mess 

 
Thursday - Homemade beef 

lasagne with homemade garlic 
bread, salad selection 
Apple cake & Custard 

 
 

Friday - Breaded haddock 
fillets, chips, garden peas, 

spaghetti hoops 
Ice cream 

 
Fresh fruit & yoghurts 

available daily. 
 

ASSEMBLY THEME- INSPIRATIONAL PEOPLE 
 

From September we will be looking at an inspirational person each month in our assemblies, 
newsletters, lessons and we will have a display about them.   

So, we would like to know who you find inspirational and interesting.  This could be a historical 
figure or someone from the present day. 

Let us know who it is and why. 
Email your inspirational person to us at 

head@stburyanacademy.org  
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